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March 20, 2020 
Dear Staff,  
 
I would like to thank you for taking the time to participate in our two Zoom 
meetings we held today.  We will continue to keep you informed.  To reiterate 
some of our discussion, please see below the message that went out by HR 
this morning. 
 
Thank you for all you are doing in support of the people we serve.   

 
John Randall 
President & CEO 
 
Notice from HR: 
 
Thank you for continuing to work hard during these unpredictably difficult 
times.  We appreciate your participation in our two virtual meeting 
today.  We will be planning more next week.   
 
As mentioned in the meetings, if at any point and time you need assistance 
from someone in the Human Resources Department please contact 
the HR Help Desk at 508-455-6406. At this point in time this number is being 
monitored 24/7.  
 
We welcome questions pertaining to any issues that may have come up and 
encourage you to direct other employee’s who may need help to contact the 
HR Help Desk as well. We will do our best to get answers to your questions in 
a timely manner.  
 
If you haven’t yet done so, download the UltiPro mobile app on your cell 
phone. The company access code is “Amego”.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 
Amego, Inc. Human Resources Team  
***We now have an email address to reach out to as well.   
Please email*** 
staffquestions@amegoinc.org 
 
       


